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Twentieth Annual Family Fun Night 
 
It’s just around the corner! On Thursday, October 17th, we will be 
hosting our twentieth annual FAMILY FUN NIGHT from 6:00 - 7:30 
P.M. Our theme this year will be CIRCUS. We will have all beef hot 
dogs, popcorn, chips, and cookies to eat along with games and prizes 
for everyone. Bring the whole family and the best part is that it is 
FREE! So mark your calendars and plan to spend the evening at the 
Holy Covenant CDC Family Circus. 

 
 

 Costume Parades and Fall Parties 
 

On October 28th, 29th, 30th and 31st, we will be having the children’s 
fall parties. Teachers will be sending more information home applica-
ble to your child’s class. During this time, we will be having the costume parades, so the 
children can parade through the hallways to show off their favorite costume to their 
friends. We would like to remind everyone that we have younger parade spectators. In 
respect to them and also our church, we ask that no scary, “yucky”, or violent costumes 
be worn that might scare the young ones or offend someone; only fun and friendly ones. 
 

 
Holy Covenant UMC Fall Festival 

 
On Sunday, October 27th from 4:00 to 6:00 pm Holy Cove-
nant UMC is having a Fall Festival. We would like to invite 
all our families to attend. There will be games to play, moon-
walks, and lots of food. Admission is free; there will be food 
trucks here if you would like to purchase food. At the end of 
the festival from 5:30 pm to 6:00 pm we will have our annual 
“Trunk or Treat” where our church members will hand out 
candy from the trunks of their cars for a safe alternative to 
Trick or Treating. We hope you will be able to attend. 
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Next Issue: 
 
♦ Thanksgiving Feasts 
♦ Phone Conferences 
♦ Heartwarming 

Christmas 

 
School Pictures  

 
Our school pictures this year will be the week of No-
vember 4th through the 7th. Watch Me Grow Portrait 
Studio will be doing our pictures again. A background 
will be available for viewing the week before picture 
week.  
 

Weather Reminder 
 

  As cooler weather approaches, please remember to send a jacket 
with your child on cooler days to ensure a more comfortable play-
ground time.  We do go outside in cooler weather.  The benefits of 
fresh air combined with running and playing with friends are too 
priceless to pass up.  If a jacket does not seem suitable for the day, 
then please do layers of clothing. 

 
Tuition Checks 

 
Parents, please do not send tuition checks in your child’s backpack. 
The teachers are not responsible for making sure your tuition check 
reaches the office. These checks will be left in the backpack and 
returned to you. There is a black tuition box outside the CDC office 
for tuition checks. You can also make us a payee with your bank’s 
bill pay. They will debit the money from your account and send us 

  a check. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall Fundraiser 
 

It’s time for our Fall Fundraiser! We are using Fredricksburg Farms for our fund-
raiser. Our goal is to raise $4000. This money will be used to continue our upgrade 
for our playground and classrooms. When taking orders, please ask that checks be 
made out to HCCDC. We will begin our fundraiser on Monday, September 30th  
and we will be taking orders until October 17th. Fundraiser items will be delivered 
in time for Christmas. Thanks to all of you who participate.  
 
 

Be strong and courageous. 
Do not be terrified; do not 
be discouraged, for the 
LORD your God will be 
with you wherever you go. 
 Joshua 1:9 

CDC Kid News 

Immunization Reminder 
 

Please remember to bring in a shot record update 
anytime your child receives immunizations throughout 
the year. This is especially important for children under 
2 years old. 

Chapel 
 
The CDC partners with Holy Covenant to provide 
your preschool aged children with a fun and faith 
centered Chapel lesson each month. Chapel will 
kick off in October and is led by Kalin Nugent, the 
Director of Children’s Ministries (and proud ma-
ma to a Duckling and a Little Busy Bee) and Amy 
Garcia, the Director of Family Ministries at HC 
Katy (and proud Gigi to a sweet little Cow). They 
put together a special time of prayer, worship and 
fellowship for your children centered around the 
word of God and His message of unconditional 
love.  Ms. Kalen & Ms. Amy 


